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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #21-0276 
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: March 2, 2021 
 
TITLE: Discussion Concerning Harbour Inlet Gate – (Commission District 4) 
 

 
The City Commission will discuss the concerns of residents regarding the Harbour Inlet 
gate.  Although the Fort Lauderdale Police Department (FLPD) has received complaints 
of trespassing, drinking and sexual activity, this behavior has not been documented or 
observed by the department.  As a deterrent, the FLPD has augmented the off-duty detail 
and provided extra patrols.   
 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Calls for Service Harbour Inlet 
 

 
Prepared by:  Luis Alvarez, Assistant Chief of Police 
 
Department Director:   Patrick Lynn, Interim Chief of Police 


